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Friday 6th October 2023 
Dear families and children, 
 
The Cross-Country event at Bishop Heber High School yesterday afternoon resulted in Tattenhall 
Park Primary being overall winners and bringing back the trophy!  It was such a privilege to support 
the children taking part, they were so determined, so fast and showed brilliant sporting attitudes 
towards all the other teams.   
This is our second overall win in 2 weeks – what a phenomenal start to our sporting season!  Huge 
thanks to Miss Comish for organising and to all the children who took part and parents who came to 
support. Next Thursday is the re- scheduled Year 3 and 4 Tag Rugby- good luck team! 
 
It was a pleasure to give out Headteachers Awards in Assembly today, not only to the Cross-Country 
runners, but to children that staff have noticed in the last week working hard, behaving impeccably a 
showing kindness to others.   
 
The Harvest Service for Years 1 and 2 will be on Wednesday 25th October at 2pm in the St Alban’s 
church.  At the end of the service please wait in the church as we dismiss the children back to school 
and get them safely across the road. We will then dismiss them to you from school as normal at the 
end of the day, or if you would like to collect them when we are finished then please come to the 
office and we will dismiss them from the front door. We cannot dismiss siblings from other year 
groups before the end of the school day if you are collecting your KS1 child earlier than 3:15pm. 
  
A reminder that we are hoping to collect donations of new pyjamas to support a number of children’s 
hospitals in the area, meaning that any child receiving medical treatment has a brand-new pair of 
pyjamas to open on Christmas morning.  Please send your donations in on Friday 20th October.  
 
Mrs Ellam has had 4 very special visitors to Squirrels this week, a sausage dog, a rabbit, a tortoise 
and a gecko!  Those lucky Nursery children learning so much about so many different animals this 
week.  
 
Next week Governors have their first Full Governing Body Meeting of the academic year, we are very 
fortunate that Mrs Bolton, substantive Headteacher for January 2024 is able to join us. 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend, see you on Monday. 
 
Warm regards 
Miss M Fairweather 
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